
Woodlands’ Newsletter  July 8th 
2022 

 

Contact us :  office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk   

Telephone : 01827 429020 [office open 8.00am—4.00pm] 

Breakfast club bookings bc@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

School Website 

www.woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Well done to our WOW Workers – see the powerpoint on the website 

Class 
Week Ending 

08.07.22: 
Week Ending 

01.07.22:  
Class 

Week Ending 
08.07.22:  

Week Ending 
01.07.22:   

Ash Travis Nyarai Maple Alex Louie 

Oak Lincoln Fletcher Spruce Mikey S Ava 

Pine Daniel 
Darcy, Harriet,  

Francesca &  

Jensen 

Willow Alexi-Grace Betsy 

Elm Daisy Finley Chestnut Lauren & Natasha Natasha 

Birch Lilly Isabella Aspen Kacper Eydie 

   Redwood Caeden Riley C 

Welcome to Summer at The Woodlands 

 

Sports Day  

Friday July 15th  
starting at 10.00am. 

 

Gates will open at 9:30am for you to lay down your picnic blanket and select the best spot. Families 
are welcome to what has always been the highlight of the school year. Events will run from 10am until 
12pm when we stop for family lunch. Activities will then continue from 1pm. A timetable of events will 

be available on the day.  
The ice cream man will also be on site on this day. 

Please remain behind the ropes. 
 

Entrance will be via the main gate from 9:30am 

If you are able to kindly lend the school a Gazebo for the day, please get in  
contact. Thank you. 

SPORTS WEEK: W.C Monday 11th July 2022 
 

All children to come to school each day in their P.E kit.  
Please also ensure that you supply your child with plenty to drink and a 
sun hat as the weather is due to be very hot and sunny all week. Please 
also label their clothes as we have an ever growing pile of lost property 

that cannot be returned as we do not know to who it belongs to.  



Reminders of expectations: 

For safety reasons; No hoodies or jewellery for 
PE. PE T-shirts should be plain white! 

When collecting children, please line up by the 
hedge to ensure that the  paths are free for    
people to walk on 

Please call the office to report child absence. 
There is a  designated answer  machine for       
absence messages 

Children should be reading at least 3 times per 
week. This helps them attain the  rewards they 
deserve. 

Children’s attendance should be above 95% - 
please avoid missing any days from school  unless 
ill. 

 

Holidays 

Summer: School closes: Wed 20 July  

Jubilee Holiday (School Closed) —
THURSDAY 21st July  

SEPTEMBER 2022 

School opens  

WEDNESDAY 7th September 
 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th are 
INSET days. 

ParentPay / Disco 
All monies owing for school meals and breakfast club need to be cleared as soon as possible on 

ParentPay. We ask that money is added to your child’s account prior to booking breakfast club and/or 
school meals being taken.  

Disco tickets can still be purchased at a cost of £3.50. Please can you ensure you book and pay for your 
child’s place by Monday 11th July. Thank you. 

 A HUGE Thank you to everyone for the success of the Summer Fayre! 

It was great to see so many families in school, mixing chatting and 
contributing to the positive environment. Thanks to your generosity 
and the hard work of the PTA and staff we were able to raise over 

£1600 

The year 6 also raised an extra £570 from their enterprise 

schemes. Thank you Year 6, PTA and a special thanks to Mr Grice 
and Mrs Fisher for going in the stocks. 

We would like to wish Mrs Downs and Miss Baker, 2 of our 
Learning support team, the very best of luck as they will sadly be 
leaving us in the summer to pursue teaching careers. 

 
A huge thank you to all the staff who are leaving us this summer. 

2022 Timings 

Next year school will open at 8:35 am with children needing to go straight to class through their Key Stage 
Gate. 
KS1– Bottom gate nearest the forest. 
KS2- Top gate near the office.  
At the end of the day parents will collect their children from the KS1 or KS 2 playground. A letter has been 
sent but this information will be sent again. 

Lost Property 
As we have a lot of lost property still unclaimed, we will be offering parents the opportunity 

to come and claim any items from Monday 11th July through to Friday 15th July. All items will 
be laid out on tables outside of the school office. 

Any unnamed items left by the end of the day Friday 15th will be donated to charity. 


